HUNDERHILL

RACEWAY PARK

COVID-19 PROTOCOL UPDATE:

We are open for private testing and participant based events on a restricted basis. If you want to
rent the tracks or skidpads, call us. Don't assume you cannot run your event here! CALL US!
Several groups have already run succesful participant based events observing social distancing
and other COVID-19 protocols set forth by Thunderhill. As of August 27th 2020, the following
restrictions and protocols are in place for anyone hosting events at TRP,

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE:

- Masks / face coverings are REQUIRED AT ALL TIMES

« NO SPECTATORS - drivers/riders and crew ONLY.

« The Thunderhill Grill is OPEN

« Clubhouses are now OPEN. Mask /face covering are required at all times. No food alwed
inside clubhouses. They are for personal cooling and official activities only and at a limited

capacity to allow for proper social distancing.

« Anyone entering the park will be required to sign a communicable disease waiver in
addition to the general liability waiver.

- Temperatures will be verified by non-contact infrared thermometer upon entry to the
park, and anyone who measures over 100.4°F will be not be admitted.

« Children are not recommended. If children must be present, they will not be allowed to
wander unsupervised. Keep them in your pit area.

- Please treat our local businesses with care, caution, and respect if you have a reason to
visit them. The town of Willows is thankful for your business, but understandably
concerned about exposure.

If you have any questions regarding our latest protocols please contact geoff@thunderhill.com

If you need assistance during a weekend event, please contact events manager
Schuyler Van Buskirk - schuyler@thunderhill.com - (360) 298-8854



